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January 29, 1959 X/{

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission
120 East Chaco
Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This letter is to confirm a verbal request made
by telephone on January 29, 1959, by Mr. R. E. James, for
permission to conduct an annual deliverability test on the
Honolulu Oil Corporation Jicarilla #5 well in the Blanco
Mesa Verde Field. This permission is requested because
this well is currently under shut-down orders by the
comnission for overproduction.

Very truly yours,

HONOLULU OIL CORPORATION

N Eoenw

G. B. Evans
Division Gas Engineer

GBE/ jd

cc: R. E. James
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